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From The Nominating Committee
We are looking for candidates who are willing to serve a three-year term and bring to the table
whatever life experiences they may have. It’s a way to learn how and be a part of the workings of
the association. If you are interested or know someone who would be a good candidate, please
contact one of the following Committee Members ASAP: Walt Winder 985-6546;
Peter Eikren 206-7229; Mary Ellen Juris 641-2350; Joan Fuller 981-1932;
Dick Batten 854-2132.

Welcome Back Coffee
Friday, November 9, 9:00-12:00 noon, in the Navajo Room and other activity rooms in the
Activity Complex. This is an excellent opportunity for all residents to find out about all the
activities available to them. This social also allows many residents to meet and socialize with
friends and neighbors. Refreshments will be available and it is a fun time for all!! If your
activity/club is interested in participating this year, please fill out the necessary form by
November 1. Forms are available on the Activity Office counter or by e-mailing Gail at:
Gail@apachewells.com.

Veterans Day Program
Sunday, November 11, 7:00-8:15 PM, doors open at 6:30. The Uptown Angels Stage Show will
perform on the Maricopa Room Stage. Tickets are $8 each available in the Activity Office
mornings beginning November 5th. Checks only payable to AWHA. For more information see
the October Roundup.

Evening Pinochle
The Tuesday Evening Pinochle Club continues all year long and welcomes any new friends and
players. They play for fun and fellowship. You are not committed to be there every week. They
meet Tuesday evenings at 6:30 PM in the Pima Room. Contact Sandy Vandenberg at 216-3751
for more information and prior to any Tuesday if you want to participate.

Library News
The Library hours will change beginning November 5 to 9:00-3:00 weekdays and 9:00-1:00
Saturdays. Please check your homes for books, DVDs or VHSs that belong to the Library. We’d
appreciate their return. While I am recovering from my accident, Carolyn Agee will be in charge
of the Library. Our volunteers this summer did a wonderful job. Thank them for all they do.
Submitted by Colleen Clampitt.

Phone Directory
The office is in need of a picture for the cover of the 2013 Phone Directory. If you have taken
pictures of flora, fauna or scenery in Arizona, please submit them by CD, flash drive or email to
office@apachewells.com by December 1. It must be a vertical picture to fit the cover.
Any changes in your directory listing must be received by December 1. There is a Directory
Change Form on page 3 of the directory or on the website under Resident Information, Resource
Center, Forms.

Roundup Helpers Needed
The Roundup is in need of people to deliver the paper once a month November through April.
Please contact Doris or Bob Rittmann at 396-4370 if you are willing to help.
We thank Don Ryan for his many years volunteering in this position.
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Line Dancing
Tuesdays beginning November 6, 3:00-4:00, in the Maricopa Room will be Line Dancing with
Gramma Jones. No partners needed, all ages welcome. $3 per each session. Come join the fun.

Zumba
Wednesday and Saturday mornings beginning November 3 at 8:15 AM in the Maricopa Room,
Zindri will be back teaching these classes. Drop in and pay her $4 at the door. This is a great way
to get some fun exercise! FREE class on November 3! Wednesday nights beginning November 7
at 5:30 PM in the Maricopa Room, Celeste will be teaching again this season. Drop in and pay
her $4 at the door. Join us for this fun dance and exercise.

In Memoriam
Ellie Houser, a Celebration of Life will be held on Sunday, November 4, at 2:00 PM at the Red
Mountain Methodist Church, 2936 N Power RD. A reception will follow.

Harold “Sody” Soderberg passed away October 14. Services were held in Iron Mountain,
MI. Condolences may be sent to the family at: www.ernashfunerlhomes.com.

Fay Metcalf, wife of Bill, passed away October 277. She was a long time Library volunteer and
started the Book Club. The family requests in lieu of flowers, donations are made in her name to
the Apache Wells Library or Hospice of the Valley. Plans for Celebration of Life are pending.
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